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Going for Gold with God 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                   

We have been busy crowning our shiny stars in our celebration assemblies. Here are our 

wonderful winners from the last two weeks… 

 

Star of the Week: 
Red –  Henry and Winnie  

Yellow – Spencer and Lucas 

Green – Joshua and Olympia 

Indigo – Daniel, Alfie and Hattie 

Violet – Michael and Alex 

 

Dojo Winners: 
Red –  Lewis and Ethan 

Yellow – Reanie and Jonathan 

Green –  Sophie and Amelia 

Indigo –  Chloe D 

Violet – Thomas and Jessica 

 

Winning House: TRUST 1410 points. 

Our Gold award has been awarded to Esme. Whilst our Good Manners awards, have been 

given to Neo, Ellie S, Luna B and Millie Ch.  

Congratulations to you all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance: 

Class attendances last week were as follows: 

 

Red Class:            95.4% (Come on Reds!) 

Yellow Class:        94.3% (Come on Yellows!) 

Green Class:        95.8% (Well done Greens!) 

Indigo Class         96.6% (Well done Indigos!)- Joint weekly winners! 

Violet Class          96.6% (Well done Violets!)- Joint weekly winners! 

Office Hours 

Please remember that the school office is not open on Wednesday afternoons.  If you have an 

emergency, please call the school mobile on 07519 104228. 

Our Amazing Stars! 

A Big Welcome! 

We welcome Mrs Christine Foxall to the Bishop Rawle team. She has worked voluntary at another 

school within the TMPF. She will be working in Yellow and Green Class in a morning and working with 

children from all year groups in an afternoon, focusing on Maths, Reading and Writing.  
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Dates for your Diary 

18.11.19 Mock SATs Week 

19.11.19 Parent Voice AGM 5.30pm 

22.11.19 Immunisation Team 

22.11.19 Non-uniform for Christmas fayre 

29.11.19 Non-uniform day  

29.11.19 Christmas Fayre 3.30pm 

10.12.19 Christmas Festival of Music at Victoria Hall (Choir) 

11.12.19 Choir performing at the Methodist Church 

13.12.19 KS2 Christmas Panto- 1pm 

18.12.19 Choir performing at Morrisons 10am 

18.12.19 St. Giles’ Church Christmas Service 1.30pm 

19.12.19 Key Stage 1 Christmas Party 1pm 

20.12.19 Last day of term 

06.12.20 INSET day for staff, school closed to children 

07.12.20 School opens 

07.05.20 Police and Crime Commissioners election 

09.05.20 VE Day celebrations 

10.05.20 VE Day Celebrations 

15.06.20 Y6 transition to Painsley 

6,7,8.07.20 Y6 transition to Painsley 

14.07.20 Y6 transition to Painsley 

17.07.20 Last day of term 

Skydive - Miss Clare Wint 

“I have decided to complete a charity skydive in honour of my mum. My mum’s diagnosis devastated us so I 

wanted to do something big to raise money for ‘Breast Cancer UK’ to help ladies fighting this.  

Two of my best friends have agreed to do it with me; knowing the strong bond between myself and my mum, they 

knew how this news had devastated me and how much I wanted to raise money and help others.  On 7th March 

2020 we will be doing our charity skydive. We will be jumping from at least 10,000ft. We are trying to raise as much 

as we can and beat our target amount. We have an online JustGiving page and also paper sponsor forms if 

anyone would like to sponsor us. All sponsors are massively appreciated” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jewellery 

No jewellery is to be worn for PE, swimming, after schools sporting clubs. This includes watches, fitness 

trackers, earrings and earring retainers. Any new piercing should be carried out at the beginning of 

the summer holidays so that jewellery may be removed. If a pupil cannot remove their studs for any 

reason, they may not be able to take part in the physical elements of the lesson due to the 

associated risks, however, alternative involvement in the lesson will be provided. No jewellery is 

permitted to be worn whilst representing the school at sport. 
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Football Kit 

Just before half term, our School Council picked a 

new football kit! The children chose to have a yellow 

top and socks along with blue shorts. The goal 

keeper will also have the opportunity to wear a 

special design picked out by School Council!  

This will be arriving in the next couple of weeks! 

 

 

Parking and Road Closures 

Please can we remind parents/carers to avoid 

parking on the double yellow lines outside of the 

School building. The safety of our children is 

paramount. We have had notice of a road closure 

which will take place from 25th November 2019 for 

five days on Ashbourne Road. This is to ensure the 

safety of the public. There will be access along 

Ashbourne Road, but only as far as Thorley Drive, 

there will be no through route, a diversion route will 

be in place on the day.  

 

     

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sports News! 

In Sporting news, our Year 4 team of, 

Riley, Zak, Sophie and Lilly took part in 

the School Tennis tournament. Well 

done to all children who participated 

in the tournament. Congratulations to 

Riley and Zak who both won 4 games 

each! Due to their brilliance Bishop 

Rawle managed to come first overall! 

Not forgetting our very successful win, 

this wouldn’t have been possible 

without the help of Mrs Andrzejewski 

and Mr Martin, who coached our 

children throughout the tournament.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Quiet Garden 

During the half term, we started the reconstruction 

of our quiet area/learning area.  

In the next couple of weeks, we will be having astro 

turf put down, in order for our outdoor learning area 

to take place. This is an exciting opportunity for both 

the staff and the children!  
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